

Mayor Rob Ford and Members of Toronto City Council extend warmest congratulations to

Don Mills Camera Club

on its 50th anniversary

Founded in 1963, Don Mills Camera Club furthers the interest of photographers and like-minded people who share a passion for photography.

Today's anniversary celebrates the talent and creativity of the Club's enthusiastic "shutter bugs" who capture life's special moments through the camera, preserving images and memorable events for a lifetime.

Congratulations to the Don Mills Camera Club on this milestone anniversary and best wishes for a memorable celebration.

Mayor Rob Ford City of Toronto May 2, 2014